COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday, 20 March 2006
Question 15

Question:   Councillor J. Neville

“To ask the Manager for a detailed update on the number of applicants for affordable housing within the remit of this committee since the scheme was started, the number of applicants who were successful and the number of units due to come on stream within the next twelve months and will the Manager make a statement on the issues raised within this question?."
Reply:
There have been 320 applications for affordable housing from applicants living within the remit of the Tallaght area Committee. To date 148 of them have successfully purchased an affordable property.
"It is estimated that in the region of 327 units will be coming on stream over the next twelve months in the area within the remit of the Tallaght Area Committee.  In addition a further 80 units are expected to become available in the Tallaght area under the Sustaining Progress Agreement - Affordable Housing Initiative this year.
However it is difficult to accurately predict, when exactly units will become available as there are factors outside the control of the Council that impact on the completion of units i.e date development commences on site, climatic condition, economic conditions etc" 

